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Student Council

We held our annual 
student council vote 
this week. Everyone 

delivered a great 
presentation and so the 
decision was very tough. 
Congratulations to our 
new committee. You 
have a year full of 

exciting adventures 
ahead and an important 
job acting as a voice for 

the student body. 

Student Council 
2024/2025

3rd Class
Aaron Conlon
Sarah Lambe

4th Class
Harvey William
Emily Barkey

5th Class
Pearse O’Neill
Chloe Conlon

6th Class
Eoin Leonard

Shonagh Sammon

Adventure 
Awaits

Scoil Éanna

Welcome Junior Infants     
We extend a very warm 
welcome to the 33 new Junior 
Infant students that have 
recently joined us here in Scoil 
Éanna. You have settled in very 
well and we wish you many 
happy years with us. 

Sports Update!
Boys Cumann na mBunscoil league 
started 3 weeks ago. The boys from 
5th and 6th class have put in a lot of 

training in preparation for their 
games. They have had three 

challenging games 
against Clones, 

Corracrin and Kilanny.  
Congratulations to the 

boys on their great 

wins against Clones and Kilanny.
Thanks to Mr Atkinson 

for all the coaching.



Daltaí na Coicíse
Ayda Watters
Paudie Farmer
Finn Mc Elroy
Alfie Mc Nally
Eva Drake
Reese Harte
Luana Leonard
Eva Bell
Dea Manoylova
Dominykas Pikturna
Benas Valatis
Liam Connolly
Thomas Lambe
Lucy Macklin 
Michaél Quinn
Eimis Saltupis
Gaeiligeoir na Coicíse
Evie Mc Cabe
Jane Smyth
Miah Roche Sheridan
Aideen Markey
Liepa Janusaite
Lola Duffy
Malachy Carragher
Callum Finley
Arthur Smyth
Sarah Lambe
Caoimhe Smith
Darla Treanor
Eóghan Markey
Lola Farrelly
Kealan Watters
Mikey Mc Geough
Maths Wizard
Francis Lambe
Ava Mc Connell
Faolán Duffy
Nainsí Smyth
Óran Woods
Cillian Mc Connell
Ryan Duffy
Cian Stuart
Jamie Smyth
Annie o’ Neill
Joshua Hart
Tomas Carragher
Liam Conlon
Úna Woods
Principal Award:
Micheál Quinn
Paul Montgomery

Comhghairdeas

School Mass
We held our annual school 

mass on the 27th of 
September. Fr Ciaran joined 

us for the celebration. It 
was so nice to hear such 
lovely singing from our 

school choir and to see so 
many of our parents’ and 

grandparents there.

Dates for the Diary
Maths week will take 
place on the week of 
the 14th of October. 

Halloween dress up will 
be held on Friday the 

25th of October.

A Very Warm Welcome!
We would like to give a 
very warm welcome to 
our new students who 
have joined us this year. 
Welcome Diego who 
joined Senior Infants, 
Kudzai who joined 5th

class  and Micheál who 
joined 6th class. We hope 
that you have settled in 
well with us here in Scoil 
Éanna and enjoy your 
year ahead.

PE in the Park
5th and 6th class enjoyed a two 

week session with Castleblayney 
Outdoor Adventure Centre. The 
kayaking and orienteering took 

place in Lough Major and 
Ballybay Park. It was a fantastic 
opportunity for us with lots of 

teamwork and determination on 
show.

Tús
Maith

Leath na
hOibre

Work hard, 
be kind and 

amazing 
things will 
happen.


